Appendix 4

From: Sarah Stiles

Sent: 11 June 2015 12:44

To: Licensing

Subject: Star Works, Frederick Street, Wolverhampton [PROTECT]

On behaif of Environmental Health (Commercial) | would like to put in
representations to the above premises licence application.

The applicant has requested various activities take place at the premises, which
could range from a film viewing to a live music event. Each event would need to be
considered individually in a timely manner prior to taking place, as the impact the
event could have in relation to public nuisance, could vary substantially. The
measures detailed in the application require clarity as they may not address the
requirement to prevention of public nuisance.

I will be liaising further with the applicant.
Regards
Sarah

Sarah Stiles

Senior Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health (Commercial)
01902 554407

sarah.stiles@wolverhampton.gov.uk



